
Dear International participant  

We are honored to announce that the registrations are open for our 34th ZORG.tech congress - 11th IFHE-
EU conference, in Belgium. In 2025 the 34th ZORG.tech congress is joined together with the 11th IFHE-
Europe conference. 

This 2-day conference, situated at Antwerp Expo, will start on Thursday the 22nd May and will last till 
Friday the 23rd May 2025 around 12 am. 

The following link will guide you to our website. To register you can click on the orange button “Register 
International Participants” at the home page: https://ifhe-eu-2025.be   

In your registration form you can indicate in which event(s) you want to participate: 
Included in the fee: 

▪ access to the 2-day congress (incl. catering during the congress)  
▪ all abstracts sessions 
▪ Welcome Cocktail with Walking dinner on Wednesday the 21st May 2025 at the Mercure Hotel 

Antwerp City South (= congress hotel) 
▪ Transfer between congress hotel and Handelsbeurs Antwerp (Gala evening) 

Extra fee:  
▪ Gala evening on Thursday the 22nd  May 2025 at Handelsbeurs Antwerpen (75€/pp) 
▪ program for your partner on Thursday the 22nd May 2025 (full day, incl. lunch & transfer between 

Antwerp Expo and City center) (75€/pp) and/or Friday the 23rd May 2025 (half a day) (25€/pp) 
 

Partner program:  

Thursday 22/05/25 Friday 23/05/25 

10u00 : After opening speech at Antwerp Expo 
departure for visiting highlights Antwerp City. 
12u30: Lunch at city center  
14u part two of the visit 
16u30 return to Antwerp Expo (ETA 5 PM) 
 

9u30 departure from Antwerp Expo for sightseeing 
in Antwerp 
12u00 Return to Antwerp Expo (ETA 12u30 AM). 
 

 
Click on the following links for more information about: 

▪ the congress program & partner program: https://ifhe-eu-2025.be/programma 
▪ location and directions: https://ifhe-eu-2025.be/locatie-en-route  

Discount at congress hotel: 
ZORG.tech has made an arrangement with the congress hotel Mercure City South, Antwerp for a discount 
on your hotel reservation. 
PLEASE NOTE: To obtain your discount, you must forward your request at Kristof.Debauwer@accor.com 
indicating the following discount code: “ZORG.tech”. The amount of rooms with discount is limited so 
immediate reservation after your registration is highly recommended.  

We look forward to welcome you at our renowned congress in 2025! 

Don’t forget to follow our LinkedIn page ZORG.tech and check your maibox for more updates about the 
congress! 

Kind regards 

The ZORG.tech- team 

For more info, you can contact us by email: Congres2025@zorg.tech 
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